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Er. Roland W, Peterson, Prinecipal,
Phillipsburg High School,
Phillipsburg, Kenses.

Dear Mr. Peterson:

I regret that our varsity basketball team is playing
Rockhurst College here on Monday, December 13th.

I have just conferred with Mr. Henry Shenk, our foot-
ball couch, and at the present time he 1s open for that date if you
- would like to have him. The University provides no funds for travel
of the athletic persomnel, so it would be necessary that his expenses
be taken care of.
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& great pleasure to visit you if the opportunity were avaeilable.

with all good wishes, I am

Sincerely yours,

Direotor of Physiocal Edugation,
Varsity Basketball Coach.




